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HIS YEAR is the 50th anniversary of the end of the war. Perhaps some of

the June / July issue could be given to memories or impressions from all
age groups of the wartime period in this country of ours, including a
present-day child’s idea of what it means to them. Please let me have any
article which you care to write by 11th May, 1995.

My husband assures me that computers don’t make mistakes, only the
operators — computers only partially or completely fail. Nevertheless he is at
a loss to explain how the article on Australia in the last issue should have at
the end of it the words “Mrs, Smith”. We have examined our typed version
and can find no reference to Mrs. Smith, nor do we recall seeing it when
proof-reading, however it was certainly printed in the magazine! This must
have caused some consternation to the author, Mrs. Dora Price, to whom we
offer sincere apologies, and from whom we implore forgiveness. However the
mystery remains.

It will soon be time for the annual National Spring Clean. It is a shame
that such a campaign should be necessary, but although requests are
continually been made to everyone to ‘take their rubbish home’, we still have
the determined few who think that it does not refer to them.

at the address below, by 13th May 1995.

"‘The Wychwood is on sale at Milton and Shipton Post Offices, and some other
shops, at 20p per copy.
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